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Meeting was held on Tuesday, September 9, 2014; 10:30 am; Macassa Bay Yacht Club. 

There were 48 pensioners in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report     $3,255.58 

LAST ALARM  Harry Hill (Dundas);  Len Spencer - 81 yrs 

        Doug Barbour – 76 yrs 

Good and Welfare  Visited or in contact with Harold Schatz, John Kelly, George Pastor 

    Ken Black, Marvin Hyatt, Bill McCullouch, John Samek, Charlie Ellis 

    Ken Dawson, Bob Hesp, and Jim Arnold 

Special thanks to Steve Morelli and Staff for an excellent Day at the Horseshoe Pitch Tournament 

Champions  Ken Becker & Gerry Smith;  Runners Up: Ken Phillips &  Tom Gardiner 

Don Alford spoke about the on-going Provincial to CHANGE Pension Benefits 

Proposed by Rick Burgess that Fred Morse be made an Honourary Life Member for his work for the 

Association. Seconded by Don Alford      Carried 

Medical: If you have any form of Cancer or any Illness that is related to your Employment on the 

Hamilton Fire Department, Contact:  Colin Grieve  905-308-0096; or, 

 KEEP THESE NUMBERS  Ed Stanisz  905-639-8771 

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE  Date:  Sunday, November 9, 2014 

      Place:  James Street Armouries 

      Time:  9:30 am 

Local 288 and the Association requests the Honour of your presence 

STAG  Wednesday, November 5, 2014; Squires (upper Wentworth & Fennell) 7:00 pm 

Email  Contact Mike Jackson Moved: contact Fred Morse, even if you go on Email 

Best of the Season to you and your Families. As you won’t get December’s letter til February 2015 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 9, 2014 10:30;  Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

Fred Morse, Secretary 

HFDPA 
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